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Barbara Montalvo

From: Florita Gillespie <florita.gillespie@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 3:15 PM
To: Jane Comins; Barbara Montalvo; Justin Elicker
Subject: Re: Jane Comins CRB application Dwight/West River - Letter of Recommendation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

You are welcome. 
Best, 
Stay Safe, 
Florita Gillespie 
 
On Sunday, January 22, 2023 at 10:06:14 PM EST, Justin Elicker <jelicker@newhavenct.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Thank you for your letter Ms. Florita. 

  

Justin 

  

From: Jane Comins <jane.comins@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 12:08 PM 
To: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>; Justin Elicker <JElicker@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: florita.gillespie@sbcglobal.net; Jane Comins <jane.comins@gmail.com> 
Subject: Jane Comins CRB application Dwight/West River - Letter of Recommendation 

  

Please be cautious  

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor Elicker,  

  

It is with great pleasure that I write to you today to recommend Jane Comins as Dwight’s representative to the Civilian 
Review Board.    
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I believe Jane is the right choice to represent the Dwight and West River neighborhoods, and asked her to represent our 
district because, during the ten years that I have known her, she is a dedicated community member who is interested in 
our city.  She is an active member of the Dwight Community Management Team, and regularly advocates for our 
neighborhood and the safety of our residents.   

  

Sincerely, 

Florita Gillespie, Chairperson 

Dwight Central Management Team 

  

  

  


